
 

  
October 17, 2020 
 

The Asst. Vice President, 
Listing Dept., 
National Stock Exchange Of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra- Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 

Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Paper advertisement of the Audited Financial Results for the period ending September 30, 2020   
  
We are submitting the copies of paper cutting of advertisement of the Audited Financial Results of the Company for the 
period ending September 30, 2020, which has published in the ‘Business Standard’ (all India edition in English) and in 
‘Aajkaal’ (in Vernacular) on 17th October, 2020.     
 
This is for your information and records please. 
 
Thanking you,   
 
Yours faithfully, 
For R S Software (India) Limited 

    
Vijendra Surana 
CFO & Company Secretary 
 
Encl.: As above 
 
 
 

 






